
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

FINAL 

 

U.S. Environmental Protection Agency, 
N.C. Department of Environmental Quality, 
and Multistate Trust Invite You to Attend 

 

Topics will include: 
▪ Highlights of Site Remedial Investigations 

(environmental investigations) 
▪ Update on Site Redevelopment Planning Initiative 
▪ Upcoming Site Feasibility Study 

(a study of potential remediation options) 
▪ Site activities planned for 2018 
▪ Feb. 23–24 Community Visioning Workshop 

 
The Multistate Trust will provide light refreshments. 

 
Questions? Want more information? 

Please contact: 
EPA Community Involvement Coordinator L’Tonya Spencer, (404) 562‐8463, spencer.latonya@epa.gov 

N.C. Division of Waste Management Public Information Officer Laura Leonard, (919) 707-8233, laura.leonard@ncdenr.gov 
Multistate Trust Communications Director Christine Amrhine, (540) 846-3163, ca@g-etg.com 

 
Learn about the Kerr-McGee Chemical Corp Site – Navassa at multi-trust.org/navassa 

 

 

Notice of Public Meeting  
 

Kerr-McGee Chemical Corp Site – Navassa, N.C. 
 

Tuesday, January 23, 2018 
6 to 8 p.m. 

Navassa Community Center – 338 Main Street 
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